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Dear Mr Trimble

On behalf of FAIT I would like to thank you for taking so much interest in the issues 
that we are working with. Our joint press conference gave FAIT’s campaign a much 
needed boost.

Could I also urge you to consider our proposals for the setting up of an all party 
Assembly committee to examine the needs and concerns of victims and for Victims 
Groups to be given representation in the proposed Civic Forum.

I'm sure you will agree that it is vital, given the alienation many victims feel, that their 
concerns are heard at the heart of the decision making process. Obviously this 
development would not end this alienation, but many victims would greatly appreciate 
this step to ensure their voice is heard.

We hope you could take these proposals on board and once again let me thank you for 
your sincere interest in our campaign and indeed the concerns of victims.

Rt. Hon David Trimble 1MZP 
The First Minister
Northern Ireland Assembly
Parliament Buildings
Stormont
Belfast BT4 3SW

Washington House, 14-16 High Street, Belfast BT1 2BD 
Tel: 01232 237397 Fax: 01232 314155 

email info@fait.org

Yours Sincerely

//

Glyn Roberts
Director of Development
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